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These funds are desperately needed to help maintain the function of our beautiful 

ecosystems and the creatures that are supported by it. Spending the money to help 

these species now will create millions of dollars of savings down the road. This bill 

makes fiscal sense and will benefit all Oregon residents and visitors. 


